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GRADING SYSTEMS 
The Board will approve the grading and reporting system as developed by the faculty, upon the 
recommendation of the superintendent.  The Board will support administration and professional 
staff efforts to find better ways to measure and report student progress.  
 
The Board recognizes that any grading system, however effective, is subjective in nature, but will 
urge all faculty members to conduct student evaluations as objectively as possible.  
 


